

MURIEL BOWSER MAYOR

December 22, 2020

The Honorable Phil Mendelson, Chairman Council of the District of Columbia 1350 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., Suite 504 Washington, D.C. 20004

Dear Chairman Mendelson:

Pursuant to section 104(b) of the Uniform Per Student Funding Formula for Public Schools and Public Charter Schools Act of 1998, effective March 26, 1999 (D.C. Law 12-207;D.C. Official Code § 38-2903(b)), enclosed is a letter from Deputy Mayor for Education Paul Kihn describing the factors taken into account when determining next fiscal year's uniform per student funding formula foundation level. The text of the letter will be published on the website of the Office of the State Superintendent for Education.

If you have any questions regarding this transmittal, please contact Deputy Mayor Kihn, at (202) 727-3636.

Sincarely,

Murel Bows

Enclosure